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Publication of Frequently Asked Questions on European Single
Electronic Format ('ESEF’) with respect to Issuers

Background

Since the last quarter of 2018, the Authority has organized individual supervisory meetings
with issuers listed on the Malta Stock Exchange. During these meetings, the Authority had the
pleasure of meeting issuers in order to explain better the requirements surrounding the ESEF
reporting requirement. During these sessions, the Authority noted common queries which
have been asked and put forward. As a result, in order to provide further guidance on the
implementation of the ESEF requirement to listed issuers, the Authority has today published
the first set of Frequently Asked Questions on the ESEF Reporting Requirement.

Further updates and developments on the European Single Electronic Format will continue to
be made available to the public on https://www.mfsa.com.mt/firms/capital-markets/european-
single-electronic-format/

Contacts

Should you have any queries relating to the above, kindly contact the Authority on
esef@mfsa.com.mt.
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